
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 6/24/2013 4:07:01 PM
To: Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: The meaninglessness

Is getting me down today. I'm at Helen's quarterly directors' meeting. Good news — we got a 2007 Sienna on the 
higher end of the xle. Woot!

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.
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